
Cemetery Board of Trustees 

Regular Meeting 

5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Member Barkell called this regular meeting of the Cemetery Board of Trustees to order 

on Tuesday,  April 12, 2011 at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall. 

 

Present:  Members  Barkell, Hauessler and Fenton 

Absent:  Members  Kyllonen and Haischer 

Also present:  Sexton Steve Belo and City Manager Glenn Anderson. 

 

Quorum Present. 

 

Update: 

1. Cemetery is opening on April 11
th

 

2. All deed are current 

3. Lindgren would like a bench on the open grave (portable only)  trial period 

4. Springs Burials start April 25
th

 when the snow is gone 

5.  

 

Manager Anderson stated it is ok to extend water to Section 4. 

Matt is starting on April 2th. 

 

Equipment is in mowing equipment is in good shape.  Backhoe and Truck are good along 

with the tractor. 

 

Baraga prison crew is closing down as of May. 

 

Trees – Steve will be transplanting some within the next few months. 

 

 

Moved by member Fenton and seconded by Member Haeussler that this regular meeting  

of  the Cemetery Board be adjourned.  Time:  5:15 p.m. 

Yes:  All 

No:  None 

Motion Carried. 

   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Glenn Anderson, City Manager 

 


